VILLAGE OF BELLEVUE
Notice of Public Hearing

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held on January 13,
2016 at 6:31 P.M. at the Bellevue Village Hall located at 3100 Eaton Road for the
purpose of obtaining public comment on the following proposed governmental
action:

PDD 2015.4 — Consider/Discuss/Act on the request by Chris Heyrman,
Heyrman Construction Company, Inc., Petitioner, on behalf of Ron Korb,
Pomp’s Tire Service, Owner, for approval of a Preliminary/Final PDD —
Planned Development District in order to amend the LI — Light Industrial
District requirements for 3131 Main Street (Parcel B-196-2-6).

All interested Village of Bellevue residents are welcome to attend.

Signed and dated this 29" day of December 2015

A 77 s’

Karen M. Simons
Clerk/Treasurer
Village of Bellevue

Posted and notified 12-29-15
Published 1-3-16 and 1-6-16



